
Monday, June 3, 2024 
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Attention Juniors:  Do you want to have a Home Lunch 
Pass during your Senior year?  If so, remember that your 
attendance this semester will determine if that is possible.  
In order to be eligible to get your Home Lunch Pass, you 
can not have more than a combined total of 10 unexcused 
tardies and absences.  Also, you must have 160 credits at 
the end of your Junior year to get your Home Lunch Pass. 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  If you are taking Honors Pre-Calculus or 
AP Calculus next year, stop by Room 511 to pick up your 
Summer packet that will help you review and give you 
extra credit. 
 

Athletics 

No Games Today! 

Sports 

Attention Athletes:  All student athletes who are playing or 
practicing in the summer, you must create a new 2024-2025 
Athletic Home Campus account.  In that account, you must 
upload a new physical which cannot be older than May 1, 
2024.  Once you are completed you must submit your 
account for approval.  It takes 5-10 days for approval.  
Please plan ahead if you plan on playing any sport this 
summer.  Deadline for all submitted accounts is June 7th. 
 
Last physicals here at Sierra Vista will be held on 
Wednesday, June 4th at 1:30pm.  $25 meet us at the Field 
House at the Stadium starting at 1:30pm. 

Yearbook 

Dons:  If you ordered a yearbook and have not picked it up, 
this is your last chance to do it.  Come to Room 513 as soon 
as possible to get your yearbook.  After Tuesday, your  
yearbook will be put away and you will not be able to pick 
it up until next school year.  There are a few yearbooks  
remaining.  If you would like to buy a yearbook, they are 
$130 and can now ONLY be purchased in the ASB Office 
with Ms. Diaz. 

Groups A & B 

have duty June 3rd & 4th 


